LAINGSBURG MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE: EXTENSION OF OBJECTION PERIOD |.R.O 2024 GENERAL
VALUATION ROLL

The deadline for property owners in Laingshurg to submit objections to the General Valuation
Roll 2024 has been extended to 15 May 2024 at 14:00. The initial closing date for objections
was 12 April 2024.

The extension of the period aims to ensure sufficient opportunity for all property owners to
submit objections, should they wish to do so. According to the Municipal Property Rates Act,
municipalities are required to revalue property every five years for rating purposes. The last
valuation date for Laingsburg was 1 July 2016; the new valuation date is 1 September 2023.

Laingsburg Municipality advertised the General Valuation Roll on the following dates:
16 February 2024 - Die Burger

23 February 2024 - Die Burger

16 February 2024 - Provincial Gazette

Attention is specifically drawn to the fact that in terms of Section 50(2) of the Act an objection
must be in relation to a specific individual property and not against the General Valuation Roll
as such. Completed forms must be returned on or before 15 Mayl 2024 at any of the following
venues:

- Laingsburg, 2 Van Riebeeck Street, 6900

Enquiries can be made during office hours via: Mrs Antoinette Van der Merwe: (023) 551 1019
or e-mail: avdm@laingsburg.gov.za

Jafta Booysen

Municipal Manager



